
NEWS  RELEASE 
 

LANCASTER COUNTY ROAD CLOSURE 
 
Secondary Road S-29-64 (Harrisburg Road) was closed to thru traffic at 3:00 p.m. 
on Wednesday, May 7, 2014, from its intersection with S-29-42 (Barberville Road) 
in South Carolina to the intersection of Lancaster Highway and Dorman Road in 
North Carolina.  SCDOT maintenance forces will be repairing the Bridge over 
McAlpine Creek. 
 
DETOUR ROUTE:  Beginning at intersection of S-29-64 (Harrisburg Road) and  
S-29-42 (Barberville Road,) proceed easterly for 1.03 miles to the intersection of 
Lancaster Highway and Providence Road in North Carolina.  Turn left onto Lancaster 
Highway and proceed northerly for 2.51 miles to the intersection of Providence Road 
and Dorman Road in North Carolina. 
 
NET DETOUR LENGTH:  -.20 Miles 
  
ESTIMATED DATE OF COMPLETION:  Thursday, June 12, 2014 
 
Questions?  Please call SCDOT Lancaster Maintenance Office @  
803-283-3397. 
 
This notice was faxed to all parties as shown below on Wednesday, May 7, 2014. 
 

Titles FAX # Titles  Fax # 
COG and MPO Representative  Fourth District Office 803-581-0156 
County Council and Administrator 803-285-3361 District Patrol Office 803-366-9316 
County Planner 803-285-6007 Town of Kershaw 803-475-8878 
City Council/Planner/Mayor 803-286-9690 Kershaw Post Office 803-475-3075 
Emergency Management 803-283-6333 Lancaster News 803-285-5079 
911 Sheriff Department 803-286-9823 Town of Heath Springs 803-273-3478 
Emergency Response Personnel 803-283-2092 Heath Springs Post Office 803-273-4008 
School District 803-285-1031   
U.S. Post Office - Lancaster 803-283-4675    

 


